From:

Sent: 31 December 2021 14:48
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application no 2021/5750/P 8 a Hampstead hill gardens Nw32pl

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Fao Kate Henry

Hello | would like to make some preliminary concerns about the proposed work Outlined for 8 a Hampstead hill
gardens .

| am the director of eight Hampstead hill gardens Ltd , the maintenance company For 8 Hampstead hill gardens
which adjoins 8 a.

| have called a meeting of the other owners of the flats in our building Which because of the time of the year cannot
take place until early January which The developer is aware of .

Our main concern is whether the underground evacuation might affect the Foundations of our building and we are
going to have to hire an architect To advise us we whether our fears on this point are valid .

Our building is owned by 8 Hampstead hill gardens Ltd the owner shareholders Include some who live abroad and
others who reside in the flats or who let them out It is rather short notice at this time of year to bring together the
owners of our building who might want to make further comments about the other proposed Alterations .

| request an extension of the deadline for comments to say January 24 enabling our owners who will be most
affected to have their say.

Please let me know if the extension is possible and register our concerns over The possible negative effect to our
building foundations .

Regds
Alan fowle

Sent from my iPad



